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To: Susan Long <susan@alacartemanagement.com>, William Shaw <billy@alacartemanagement.com>

Please see the note below from Jeff Houston, President of the Fairways HOA and the attached documents:

 

 

Dear Neighbors,

 

I would like to update you on a few items pertaining to our community:

Upcoming Entrance Remodeling Project

Reno Green has provided us with a completion date of October 18-25 for landscaping renovations, so work should
be beginning any day.  The project will entail replacement of many overgrown bushes, pruning of overgrown bushes
which are still salvageable, removal of a dying tree, replacing faded bark with river rock, placing fire-resistant ground
cover around trees, mending and extending rock walls, and updating the aging drip system.  Connie Duncan will be
supervising the landscaping project.

 

After contracting a total of 12 contractors, we have finally received three bids for the front gate area remodel and
are almost done soliciting bids for a security camera system.  We’re now in a holding pattern to await a special
Board of Directors meeting that has been scheduled for Friday, October 5 at noon at A`La Carte to meet the
regulatory requirement of NRS 116 to present the bids in an open meeting following a 15 day notice.  Even though at
a previous HOA meeting, Board members and homeowners were in agreement in empowering the Gate Committee
(me, Mike Vonada, and Connie Duncan) to just get the project done (within the budgeted amount), we’re still
obligated to follow the statutes.  Other housekeeping issues that will be done at this limited meeting will be to
review/approve minutes from the last meeting and review landscape maintenance bids.  We expect that it will take
just a few minutes to get through the formalities. 

After being unable to find any company in Reno that would give us a bid to remove the tire tracks from the gate
concrete, we finally researched the removal of tire marks ourselves.  Mike Vonada and I spent a morning trying a
variety of products to remove the rubber before finally finding a few that worked.  We were able to hire laborers to
remove the tire tracks then power-wash and re-seal the concrete.  Thanks to Russ Squelch for supervising the
project!

 

Current Gate Problems

Last Wednesday, we finally received the quote for repair of the gate.  After Tholl had the metal bracing repaired and
was able to test the gate, it was found that the gate operator had also been damaged beyond reasonable repair. 
They indicated that the damage appears to have been inflicted by a vehicle forcibly pushing the gate open.  Jim
Manly is in the process of submitting an insurance claim for the damages, which are approximately $4,000.  Tholl
has been given authorization to proceed and the parts have been ordered.  Repair should begin as soon as the new

Gmail - The Fairways at Fieldcreek Ranch https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e8a178d637&view=pt&q=Sh...

1 of 2 4/6/2014 10:47 AM



gate operator arrives.

 

Block Party

Thanks to the Fornfeists, the Martins, and the Vonadas for organizing a successful first block part for our community
on September 15th.  We had a good turn-out and hope to build upon the success next year.

 

Fall Community Clean-Up
October 20 has been slated as the date for the annual fall community clean-up day.  Dumpsters will be available in
the community for landscaping waste.

Recreational Vehicle Storage

Please note that the Declaration of Protective Covenants prohibits recreational vehicles and boats from being parked
within the community, unless otherwise approved by the Architectural Review Committee, for more than twenty-four
(24) consecutive hour and more than five (5) days in any thirty (30) consecutive day period. 

 

Golf Course Access
We have received a request from Wolf Run Golf Course to remind our homeowners that walking on the golf course
is prohibited.  Please see the attached letter from Scott Wackowski, Director of Operations for Duncan Golf
Management.

 

Flood Awareness

Please see the attached flyer that was sent to the association from Washoe County Public Works regarding flood
awareness.

 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact Sharon at A`La Carte.

 

Sincerely,

Jeff Houston

President

The Fairways at Fieldcreek Ranch Homeowners Association

 

 

Golf Course and Flood Plain.pdf
677K
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